
Franklin Elementary School 

SCC Meeting 

September 21, 2016 

Minutes 

 

1. Welcome and introductions 
Mr. Miller introduced himself and the attendees. 

2. Explanation of purpose 
           The purpose of SCC/2nd Cup is to help keep parents 

informed about what is going on at the school, solicit feedback 

from parents about programs and events and to help create a 

community where all members have a voice. 

3. Review of Title One 
           Mr. Miller reviewed the Title One program and 

explained the benefits the school receives as a Title One 

school. 

4. Review of School data 
           Mr. Miller reviewed the spring SAGE data and 

shared highlights of the data. Franklin received a “C” as a 

school grade. Franklin was the highest “C” grade in the 

district.  

 

 

No district employee or student shall be subjected to discrimination in employment or any district program or activity on the 

basis of age, color, disability, gender, gender identity, genetic information, national origin, pregnancy, race, religion, sexual 

orientation, or veteran status. The district is committed to providing equal access and equal opportunity in its programs, 

services and employment including its policies, complaint processes, program accessibility, district facility use, accommodations 

and other Equal Employment Opportunity matters. The district also provides equal access to district facilities for all youth 

groups listed in Title 36 of the United States Code, including scouting groups. The following person has been designated to 

handle inquiries and complaints regarding unlawful discrimination, harassment, and retaliation: Whitney Banks, Compliance 

and Investigations, 440 East 100 South, Salt Lake City, Utah 84111, (801) 578-8388. You may also contact the Office for Civil 

Rights, Denver, CO, (303) 844-5695. 


